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To: Parents/Carers of Selected Students 
 
Our Ref: 87934125 
 
29 April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Action Required - Film Studies Revision Day, Hull University 
 
The Film Studies department are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a 
revision day for Film Studies at Hull University on 6 May 2025. We will be leaving school at 9.15am and will 
then aim to arrive back at 1.00pm.  
 
The day is focussed upon This Is England, one of the key films that students will study for their Component 1 
exam in this subject. It will be largely led by one of Hull University’s Film Studies lecturers and will feature 
members of the crew that worked on the production of the film, and we hope this will offer the students a 
fruitful opportunity to both enrich and consolidate their knowledge of this film.  
 
As a school our aim is to keep the costs of visits as low as we can, so that as many students as possible are 
able to take part. Hull University are kindly offering this revision day free of charge to those attending, so a 
contribution is needed simply to cover the costs of travel. The cost of the visit is £22. In order to cover costs, 
a certain number of students will need to attend. If this minimum is not reached, the visit will be cancelled 
and all monies paid will be refunded; if it is reached, then all payments are non-refundable.  
 
If you would like your child to attend this visit, then please complete the link to a medical form below by 2 
May 2025.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/rdev3FWbKi 
 
You can make a contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site South Hunsley School 
(arbor.sc) or by using the Arbor app. If you require assistance in using this site, please e-mail 
arbor@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet then please contact the Finance 
department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an alternative method of payment. 
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me on 
spencer.west@southhunsley.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 
 
 

Mr S West  
Teacher of Film Studies  
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